
Lenten Organ Recitals every Friday lunch-time 
Chesham United Reformed Church 

 
16 February to 23 March 2018 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chesham United Reformed Church (URC) is hosting a series of organ recitals. 
These are being played by members of the Buckinghamshire Organists’ Association  (BOA) 
and organists of Chesham URC. 
 

 

The recital will be at 12.30pm for 30 minutes. Entry is free but donations 
will be gratefully received for upkeep of organ. There is the option of 
light lunch afterwards (£3), this can be decided on the day. 
 
 
16th February     John Paxton,   from Trinity Baptist, Chesham, BOA member 
 
23rd February     Peter Watts,     from URC, Chesham 
 
2nd March           Frances Atkinson,    from URC,  Chesham 
 
9th March            Martin Paxton,    from St Mary’s Church, Chesham, BOA member 
 
16th March          George Orme,    from Chesham Methodist Church, BOA member 
 
23rd March          Robert Foster,    from Christ Church, Waterside, Chesham,  BOA member 
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